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April 27, 2023

Mr. Kenneth L. Cimino
Director of Planning, Zoning and Development
Town of Ocean View
201 Central Avenue
Ocean View, DE 19970

RE: Shore Vista Traffic Operational Analysis Review of Revised Report
WM No. 220024.0013

Dear Mr. Cimino,

We have completed our review of the revised Shore Vista Traffic Operational Analysis herein
referred to as ‘Shore Vista TOA‘, completed by Century Engineering, dated April 26, 2023.

Based upon our review of the information provided, we offer the following observations:

1. All the comments provided in our review letter from April 19, 2023, have been
addressed satisfactorily in the revised Shore Vista TOA.

2. We concur with the Conclusions and Recommendations for Safety and Traffic
Operations provided in the revised report.

3. No further comments are provided at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this review of the traffic study or if you would like to
discuss it in further detail, please email or give me a call at 302.510.1066.

Sincerely,
Wallace Montgomery

Jaime A. Vargas, PE, PTOE
Traffic Project Manager
jvargas@wallacemontgomery.com


